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NONACCEPTANCE OF WALK-IN CLIENTS
FOR THE MONTH OF APRIL 2021

With the whole of the Cordillera Administrative Region placed under the
General Community Quarantine (GCQ) classification due to the rising number of
COVID-19 cases, the Department of Education — CAR REGIONAL OFFICE will not
be accepting WALK-IN clients for the meantime this April.

For transactions, you may call us at (074) 422-1318 or email us at
canudeped.gov.ph and you will be directed to the concerned office.

If your physical presence is needed, you will be scheduled for an
appointment.

Normal operations shall resume once the GCQ classification is lifted.

DepEd CAR Regional Office thanks you for your understanding.

ESTELA L. CARINO EdD, CESO III
Director IV/Regional Director }’#4;01
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